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PUBLIC INPUT REQUESTED FOR PROPOSED BRIDGE 
REPLACEMENT ON IOWA 14 IN JASPER COUNTY

For Proposed 
Bridge 

Replacement
on Iowa 14 in 
Jasper County

The Iowa Department of Transportation is requesting public 
input for a proposed bridge replacement on Iowa 14 over 
Alloway Creek, located approximately 1.6 miles west of Iowa 
Highway 224 in Jasper County. The proposed project includes 
replacing the existing 74’ long steel I-beam bridge with a 115’ x 
44’ single span PPCS bridge.

Construction of the project is expected to begin in 2023.

Comments must be received by August 5, 2021 to be considered.  
Through traffic on Iowa 14 will be detoured using Interstate 
80 and Iowa 224. For more information, see the website listed 
below. 

Visit the Iowa DOT’s project-related public involvement event 
website at www.iowadot.gov/pim for information about 
scheduled public meetings and hearings, or to view and offer 
input on any DOT project using the new “Map Search” feature. 
If you would like to receive future email notifications, or 
submit a comment or question regarding this project, go to:  
http://bit.ly/iowadot4227.
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